
• A summary of the NIS & NJS New Curriculum and Assessment Workshop 

• Both schools work together on many elements of the curriculum and school life.  This is another 
example of us working together on curriculum content and assessment systems.  The statutory 
changes introduced by the government mean that the content of the curriculum has altered and 
the system of assessment with levels has changed. 

• The content of the curriculum has increased in pitch in each year group for example the 
expectation is now that by the end of Year 4 children know all of their times tables. 

• Under the old curriculum teachers could cover curriculum from the year group above however the 
new curriculum demands that only the content set for the year group is taught.  The advantage of 
this is that children will have a secure understanding of their learning rather than ‘racing through’ 
curriculum content. 

• There is an emphasis on ‘deep learning’.  We will aspire for children to be able to apply their 
learning in a range of contexts. 

• The language of levels will no longer be used.  Reference will be made to children Working Towards 
National, at National or Above National.   

• Due to the discrete teaching in each year group all children will enter into the next year group at 
‘Working Towards National’ because they will never have experienced that year group content. 

• Grids have been developed for teachers, parents and children to see the content of the curriculum 
for each year group in Reading, Writing and Maths.  These grids are in the children's book and act 
as a target setting tool for the pupils.  These will be posted on the website on Monday. 

• Assessment at NJS takes place informally on a day to day basis.  Formal testing also occurs at 
appropriate intervals. 

• 2016 SAT tests will look different.  They will take place the week beginning the 9th May.  A 
further workshop will follow for Year 6 parents in January. 

• If you have any queries please ask your class teacher or a member of the school team. 



THE NEW CURRICULUM 
AND ASSESSMENT 



DEPARTMENT FOR EDUCATION 2013 

• “As part of our reforms to the National Curriculum, 

the current system of levels used to report children’s 

attainment and progress will be removed. It will not 

be replaced.” 

• “We believe this system is complicated and difficult 

to understand, especially for parents. It also 

encourages teachers to focus on a pupil’s current 

level, rather than consider more broadly what the 

pupil can actually do. Prescribing a single detailed 

approach to assessment does not fit with the 

curriculum freedoms that we are giving schools.” 

 



OUR SCHOOL OFFERS 

• Irresistible learning, 

endless possibility 

• Learning to make a 

difference 



Raised 

ambition 





MASTERY IN THE NEW CURRICULUM 



COMMITMENT TO A BROAD AND 
BALANCED CURRICULUM 

Literacy 

Maths 

Humanities Sciences 

Arts 

SMSC 

British 

values 



THE LANGUAGE OF ASSESSMENT 

•Working towards 

 

•At National Expectation 

 

•Above National 

• It is expected that 85% of children will 
finish a school year at National 
expectation. 









ASSESSMENT PROCEDURES 

Both schools will complete on-going formal 

assessment and assessment based upon the 

work the children have completed. 

 

We will be consulting with other schools in our 

area to ensure consistency against national 

standards. 

 

2016 SAT’s/phonic screening arrangements. 



QUESTIONS? 


